
BIBLES GIFTED 692 

BOOKS GIFTED 572 

DISCIPLING VISITS 986 

"I have prayed with others and 
done what I could to spread 
the Gospel.  God has told me 
not to stop, so He compelled 

me to ask the others in my pod 
to share the good Word.  We 
have not stopped.  Thank you 

from all of us that received 
Bibles.  May God bless you." 

 
“We want to thank you so 

much for the Word!  GOD IS 
GOOD - ALL THE TIME.  You are 

a blessing and will be in our 
prayers.  The Word is amazing 
and is all that keeps me going 

in a good way.” 



 ֎

We are blessing Beloveds in 4 states and 25 locations, now 
including CCP and WATCH in Warm Springs, MT and 

Anaconda-Deer Lodge Detention Center in Anaconda, MT! 

It is always an honor to receive your artwork—send in your 
pieces with permission to use, and it may be published in an 

upcoming newsletter! 

 

Please note: 

- Effective May 1, 2022, Bibles will be sent to Beloveds 
incarcerated in jails, prisons and DOC-connected treatment 
facilities only.  Each Beloved desiring to receive materials 
from BBM must send his/her own individual request letter, 
including known and/or anticipated release/transfer dates.  
Given that we ship Bibles only 2x/month (on or about the 
15th and last day), this process will ensure that the 
donations we send will be received by the requesting 
Beloved and not misdirected, lost or returned.  We may be 
unable to fulfill requests that do not include this 
information. 

- Remember:  an annual reading plan can be found on the 
inside cover of every Bible we ship. 

- If you have recently been transferred to a State prison, 
remember to send a new letter requesting our services, so 
that you can continue receiving our monthly devo packets! 


